The maijority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.
From: Mike Charlesworth

Sent: 17 August 2021 17:1!

To: Enya Fogarty <Enya.Fogarty@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning app 2021/1124/P Erskine Mews

Dear Enya,

I strongly object to the proposed development at Erskine Mews. As a long term resident of Regents Park
Road I am in favour of developments that add much needed family space and are in keeping with the
local area. In this case the development seems not to offer much space considering the dipropionate
disruption and resultant over bearing that will be created in the mews area.

The scale of the development will clearly impact on the neighbours' privacy and a sense of overcrowding
and frankly the proposed zinc materials are not at all in keeping.

Many thanks

Michael Charelsworth
64 Regents Park Road NW1






